
Hello everyone,  

Welcome to term 2!  

It was wonderful to see all the students back on Monday and to talk with them about their holiday 

experiences.  

Beach Sports Day 

We finished term 1 with our annual Beach Sports Day. It was a great day and fun way to end the term 

with Ungarra School students and families joining us. Many thanks to Governing Council, parents, 

community volunteers and staff for all their work in preparing for and helping on the day.                 

Congratulations to the students for winning the ‘tug-of-war’ against the parents! 

Welcome Cooper Llewelyn 

This term we welcome Cooper Llewelyn to our school. Cooper is studying a Bachelor of Education 

through UniSA and will complete his first preservice practicum placement with us during the first half 

of the term. Cooper will work mostly in Miss Sly’s class but will also have the opportunity to work 

across the school. We hope you enjoy your time with us Cooper and we look forward to supporting 

you in your journey as a preservice teacher and future teaching career.    

GRIP Leadership Conference 

Miss Laete and the year 5 & 6 students head to Port Augusta on Thursday to attend the Primary GRIP 

Leadership Conference. Many thanks to Tracey Scharenberg for volunteering her time to support 

Miss Laete and the students over the two days.  The conference is highly interactive and students will 

learn skills of how to lead now. They will unpack four practical ways they can prioritise others, how to 

gain momentum by focussing on three key categories where they will have immediate impact, and 

explore practical tips to give their ideas the best chance of success.  

Student Free Day 

Next Tuesday, May 9th, our school has a Student Free Day. Our staff will be involved in professional 

development at the school. Staff will be learning from Leonie Shelley, Curriculum Lead about Phases 

of Learning and how to plan and implement curriculum with the phases of learning and school vision 

at the core.  

Questacon Science Circus 

Next Thursday afternoon we have the Questacon Science Circus visiting our school. The incursion is 

designed to stimulate and challenge students to explore science and technology and is an interactive 

show with exciting demonstrations that explore topics from flight, sound, collisions, structures or 

fluids. We look forward to Ungarra Primary School joining us for the afternoon. 

Squash at Arno Bay 

For the first part of this term our school will be participating in squash lessons at Arno Bay on Friday 

afternoons as part of our PE program. Many thanks to Lani Hartwig who has volunteered her time to 

teach our students the fundamentals of squash. These lessons start Friday week 2, May 12th.           

Information and consent forms have been sent home, please return these by next Monday.  
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Community Connections  

 Also next Thursday, Mrs Hunt has arranged for Sarah Prime to speak with our students in Community Connections (which will be 

held in the morning due to Questacon) about ‘Next Gen Waste Co’. This is a fantastic opportunity for our children to make      

connections and learn about an enterprise in our local community. Next Gen Waste Co is a local social enterprise which has been 

established to recover end-of-life plastics from Primary Producers and turn them into a valuable resource with a new purposeful 

life. Next Gen Waste CO also have a range of cool machines that support local design, innovation and micro-manufacturing     

projects. We are very fortunate to have Sarah work with our children and we look forward to working with her and Next Gen 

Waste Co in the future.  

Best wishes,  

Lisa Masters 

The Questacon Science Circus is coming to Port 
Lincoln!  

Spin yourself dizzy, test your reflexes against a 
Formula 1 driver and see your fingertips with a 
microscope! With over 30 hands-on exhibits 
and spectacular science shows, the Science   
Circus Pop-Up is a fantastic STEM day out for 
the whole family. 

When:  

Saturday 13 May 20223, from 11am – 4pm 

Where:  

Port Lincoln Leisure Centre YMCA - Stadium. 

Who:  

The Questacon Science Circus is suitable for all 
ages (Children under 12 must be accompanied 

by an adult at all times) 

Attendance is FREE but 
bookings are essential at: 

https://
premier.ticketek.com.au/

shows/show.aspx?
sh=QUESTSCB23  

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fpremier.ticketek.com.au%2Fshows%2Fshow.aspx%3Fsh%3DQUESTSCB23&data=05%7C01%7CDebra.Kitson642%40schools.sa.edu.au%7Cdb13dea938e646c6475508db4aae0e04%7C73bbf4e906884946aea9bd0bb40ecf07%7C0%7C0%7C
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fpremier.ticketek.com.au%2Fshows%2Fshow.aspx%3Fsh%3DQUESTSCB23&data=05%7C01%7CDebra.Kitson642%40schools.sa.edu.au%7Cdb13dea938e646c6475508db4aae0e04%7C73bbf4e906884946aea9bd0bb40ecf07%7C0%7C0%7C
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fpremier.ticketek.com.au%2Fshows%2Fshow.aspx%3Fsh%3DQUESTSCB23&data=05%7C01%7CDebra.Kitson642%40schools.sa.edu.au%7Cdb13dea938e646c6475508db4aae0e04%7C73bbf4e906884946aea9bd0bb40ecf07%7C0%7C0%7C
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fpremier.ticketek.com.au%2Fshows%2Fshow.aspx%3Fsh%3DQUESTSCB23&data=05%7C01%7CDebra.Kitson642%40schools.sa.edu.au%7Cdb13dea938e646c6475508db4aae0e04%7C73bbf4e906884946aea9bd0bb40ecf07%7C0%7C0%7C


 





On Anzac Day 25th April, 

Caitlin and Estelle Rehn   

represented the Port Neill 

Primary School at the    

Tumby Bay Dawn Anzac    

service.  


